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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD
Sent: Thursday, January 24, 2019 9:11 AM
To: Hamlet, Robert, EMNRD; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Subject: FW: Huber CTB
Attachments: NMOCD Huber CTB Closure Request_Final.pdf

Here is a closure request to look at and let me know what you think. I like that they sent only the Closure page of the C-
141, which is how these should be submitted.  
 
mb 
 

From: Boyle, Matthew <Matthew.Boyle@wsp.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2019 4:08 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD <mike.bratcher@state.nm.us>; stucker@blm.gov 
Cc: Lupe Carrillo <Lupe@percussionpetroleum.com>; Harlan, Charles <Charles.Harlan@wsp.com> 
Subject: [EXT] Huber CTB 
 
Mike and Shelly, 

Attached is Percussion Petroleum's closure request for their Huber central tank battery. Please let me know if 
you need anything else. 

Thank you 

Matthew Boyle 
Sr. Environmental Scientist 

  
Phone: +1 214 561-7424 
Mobile: +1 817 713 0262 
Email: matthew.boyle@wsp.com 

Please note I have a new email address.  

WSP USA 
2777 N. Stemmons Freeway, Suite 1600 
Dallas, Texas 75207 

wsp.com 

 
 

 
 
NOTICE: This communication and any attachments ("this message") may contain information which is privileged, confidential, proprietary or otherwise subject to 
restricted disclosure under applicable law. This message is for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). Any unauthorized use, disclosure, viewing, copying, 
alteration, dissemination or distribution of, or reliance on, this message is strictly prohibited. If you have received this message in error, or you are not an 
authorized or intended recipient, please notify the sender immediately by replying to this message, delete this message and all copies from your e-mail system and 
destroy any printed copies.  
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